
All building inspections will be in compliance with the 2012 International 

Residential Code.  

All dock inspections will be in compliance with the 2011 National Electrical 

Code.  

2012 IRC Section R109.3 Inspections request 
 

It shall be the duty of the permit holder, or their agent, 

to notify the building official, that such work is ready for 

inspection.  It shall be the duty of the person requesting 
any inspections required by this code to provide access to 
and means for inspection of such work.  

 

The VILLAGE OF FOUR SEASONS, BUILDING INSPECTIONS  

PHONE NUMBER IS: 

 

573-365-3833, Ext. 3  
 

24 HOUR ADVANCE NOTICE IS REQUIRED  

 

THIS IS THE ONLY NUMBER TO CALL  

FOR A BUILDING INSPECTION.  

 

When calling, be prepared to give your permit number  

location and type of inspection requested. 


